
 
 

 

 

 Date: August 3, 2022 

 

 

Dear Students (Classes KG – 5), Parents, Guardians, 

 

 

Please be informed that the Spell Bee Registration Forms have been given 

to the students.  

 Parents of the students of classes KG – 2 who are interested in the Spell 

Bee examinations are requested to pay the exact amount in an envelope 

along with the Form at the School Office by August 22, 2022 between 

10.00am and 12.00noon only.  

 Students of Classes 3-5 who are interested to take the Spell Bee 

examinations must pay the money to the respective class teachers. 

 Regarding the minor examinations, we have posted the details in the 

Google Classroom. Kindly have a look at it. 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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